
Submitter: Betty Sparks 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

I believe that our state forests are too valuable to our environment to allow this bill to 

pass. We must consider clean water. clean air, and the animals that live  in our 

forests. 


